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The kindergarten and first grade classes celebrated 100 days of school this week!  In the first grade, they had 

a pajama day and made posters with 100 items on them. In kindergarten, students were asked to bring in 

100 of one item to count with friends.   

Students in 3rd and 6th grade 

played Saints Guess Who.  The 7th 

and 8th graders are currently pre-

paring for The Living Stations of 

the Cross which will take place at 

Immaculate Conception Church on 

March  14th at 3:00. 

Every Wednesday our 3rd-8th grade 

students work on STEM programs with 

New Heights.  This week they worked 

with LEGO robots.  They have also cre-

ated their own video games and   pro-

grammed humanoid robots.  They will 

finish out the year with solving engi-

neering challenges, running some es-

cape rooms, and the 8th graders will 

build their own longboards. 
The second grade class celebrated 

Abraham Lincoln’s birthday by making 

stovepipe hats and reciting The         

Gettysburg Address. 


